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30 June 2017
Dear Parent

On Thursday 13th July, Year 4 will be visiting the Science department at Bournemouth University. The children will have the opportunity to take part in activities linked to areas we have looked at in class. These will be led by some of the staff and students at the university.  We will be leaving school at 9 am and will be back in time for the end of the school day.  

The children will need to be dressed in their school uniform and will require a disposable packed lunch with their name clearly written on the front. A lunch will be provided for those children down to have hot school dinners that day. We are travelling by minibus so a voluntary contribution of £4.10 would be much appreciated to help cover the cost of transport.

Please use the on-line payment system to give your consent and make the voluntary payment of £4.10 by Monday 10 July.

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks

Hayley England
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